
 

 

 

Principal Message for September 22, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Mark your calendars. Thursday, October 26th from 5:30-7:00 pm, we will be hosting 
our Family Homecoming Student-Led Conference Event following the football game. 
More information will be coming soon. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. For questions regarding athletics, 
please reach out to our Athletic Director, Melvin Chambers at mchambers@wcpss.net. 

Wednesday, September 27-Girls’ Volleyball vs. Leesville MS (away) 
Wednesday, September 27-Girls’ Soccer vs. Leesville MS (away) 
Thursday, September 28—Football vs. Leesville MS (away) 
 
Interested in purchasing online tickets for an athletic event? You can also purchase a 
Season Pass that will get you into all events.  https://gofan.co/app/school/NC68205 
Each game ticket is $6. A Season Pass in $40 and good for the season. 

 
Monday, September 25th is a Teacher Workday. School will be closed for students. 
 
Friday, October 6th is Fall Picture Day! 
 
We are excited to share Carroll Magnet Middle School is starting a Battle of the Books 
Club.  More information will go out to students soon.  The Club will meet during lunch. 
To best support students, we would like at least one copy of each book on the list 
available for circulation in our Learning Commons.   If you have copies of any of these 
books at home and are willing to donate, please send them to the front office with a 
"Battle of the Books" label.  Thank you so much for your support!   For more 
information regarding Battle of the Books, please go 
to https://www.mybobteam.com/BattleoftheBooksInfo.aspx 
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_______________________________________________________________________
______________________________ 

 
Your PTA at Work!  
The PTA set up the teacher's lounge with a large variety of snacks to say thank you to 
the staff for everything they are doing for our children. We are off to a great year!!!! 

 

 
It's Not Too Late to Join PTA!  
We want everyone involved! We will be sending out a monthly newsletter at the end 
of each month to all PTA members. Join today to stay up-to-date on all the things 
happening with PTA and ways to be involved and invested!  
Click HERE to purchase your membership online.  $10 for a family membership  
*********************************************************************** 
General PTA Meeting 
Join us for the first general PTA meeting on October 26th from 5:00-5:30 in the 
cafeteria. We will introduce the board members, review the budget, and talk about 
how to keep you informed, involved, and invested. We hope you can join us!   
*********************************************************************** 
No Fuss Fundraiser Coming Soon!  

https://carroll.memberhub.com/store/items/10755


 

 

 

 
 

The PTA's one and only fundraising campaign will be from October 5th-26th. Our goal 
is to raise $15,000 in 15 days. More information to come next week on how to donate.  
*********************************************************************** 
What CMMS Staff Want Parents to Know    

• Students are given multiple chances to master a standard if they don’t get it the 
first time 

• Students can have good and bad days just like us 
• Timely communication is very important 

 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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